SUSTAINABLY DEVELOPING THE OUTBACK

PUBLIC NOTICE

Bedourie Roadworks

Council will be priming and sealing various roads in Bedourie including Eyre, Timor,
Kepler, Nappa, and Merri streets between 20 April and 23 April. To ensure the safety of
the public and Council work crews there will be road closures and lane restrictions in
place during the works.

Please obey all traffic management signs and take extra care in the area.

Council apologises for any inconvenience.

Trevor Stewart
INFRASTRUCTURE MANAGER
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